THE UNIVERSITY OF NOTTINGHAM

DEPARTMENT OF SPANISH



UNIVERSITY PARK
NOTTINGHAM

TELEPHONE: 45511

29th April 1962

Dear Arthur,

Thank you very much indeed for your offer to read a paper at the Anglo-Catalan Society conference. Acceptances are, as usual, slow to come in, but so far I think I can count on four papers.

I have been working recently on the draft constitution for the Society which will be presented at the next meeting, and on considering the terms of the President's holding of office, I thought that three years is perhaps the most reasonable length of time.

I should very much like, therefore, to ask you if you would allow your name to be proposed as the mext President. I am sure that all the active members of the Society would be very pleased if you would serve, and maintain the old traditions of the Belfast chair. I know you may feel a bit isolated in Belfast, but I have found that I do most of the business by correspondence anyway.

Please let me know what you feel, and I do hope

you will be able to say yes.

Best regards to Molly and the family, Yours ever,